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N O T I C E 

 
All the students, research scholars, faculty and members of 

Ministerial staff are hereby directed to be part of the cleanliness 

drive, conducted in the Department on 14-08-2024 at 10:45 a.m. 

The event is being conducted under ‘Swachhta Pakhwada’ as 

part of Independence Day celebrations.  

 
 

        Sd/- 

          Head 
         Department of Linguistics  
No: F( SP- Drives)Ling/KU/24 
Dated: 13-08-2024 

 
 


